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Subject: Re: BID Consultants

From: Misty lwatsu <mistyli@aol.com>
Date: 03/07/2018 08:46 AM

To: Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org>

Thanks

Misty lwatsu, Executive Director
North Figueroa Assn

Lincoln Heights Benefit Assn of LA

On Mar 7, 2018, at 8:24 AM, Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org> wrote:

Here you go...

This list is of those Consultants that responded to our Request for
Qualifications (RFQ) and that we found to be qualified. There are folks out
there who do this work, but did not respond to the RFQ.

On Tue, Mar 6, 2018 at 5:31 PM, Misty Iwatsu <mistyli@aol.com> wrote:

Do you have a list? | can't find mine.

Misty lwatsu, Executive Director
North Figueroa Association
Lincoln Heights Benefit Assn of LA

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this email is confidential information intended for the use of the individual(s)
named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender. Thank you.
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